From: Steve Dahl

To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Public Utility Avoided Cost Reporting
Date: Friday, October 26, 2018 2:25:42 PM

Dear Mr. Rossow,

As | mentioned on the phone today the City of Drain does not have any customers or institutions
that have a public utility avoided cost. We have a couple of houses that have solar panels but both of
those locations us more energy each month then they get from the panels.

If you have any other questions or need something from Drain other than this email please let me
know.

Sincerely,

Steve Dahl

City Administrator

Drain, Oregon
541-836-2417
City.admin@cityofdrain.org

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
originated outside of PUC.***
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